
ONLINE ONLY 

Colorado Springs Housing Authority 

Section 8 – Housing Choice Voucher  

Waiting List Opening  

July 5-7, 2022 

Lottery ONLINE ONLY 

 

LOTTERY ONLINE PRE-APPLICATIONS ONLY will be accepted on: Tuesday, July 5, 2022, beginning at 
noon through Thursday, July 7, 2022, ending at noon Mountain Daylight Time.  During this time, interested 
individuals may apply via the Internet at Colorado Springs Housing Authority (CSHA) Website: 
www.csha.us.  Applications will not be accepted in the office. 

All pre-applications accepted during the open time frame will be randomly assigned a lottery number for 
selection when there are available vouchers.  At the end of each lottery year, any remaining applications 
will be removed, and families must reapply when the waiting list reopens. 

For more information about the ONLINE ONLY pre-application process go to www.csha.us, click on “How to 
Apply” and click on “Section 8 waiting list opening FAQ’s”. 

If you are person with a disability and need a reasonable accommodation to participate in the application 
process, please inform our office between Tuesday, July 5, 2022, beginning at noon, through Thursday, July 7, 
2022, ending at noon  Mountain Daylight Time. 

If you need a pre-application in Spanish, go to www.csha.us, then click on “Click here to apply for Colorado 
Springs Housing Programs online”, then click on “Change Language” at the top. 
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Chad E. Wright 
Executive Director 
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